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SCHOOL NEWS

Open Evening 
I want to thank all the families who 

attended our open evening this week. It 
was a lovely opportunity for the children 
to share the amazing work that they have 
completed this year. It was also a good 

opportunity for you to have a 
conversation with 

your child’s current 
teacher and to 

meet the new class 
teacher as well.

Provisional SATs Results 

I am pleased to share with 
you the provisional SATs 

results for the Year 6 
children this year. As you 
can see from the results, 

Etchells children have 
performed exceeded the 

national average in all 
areas. Our reading results 

this year have been 
particularly pleasing. The 

journey of the children is a 
joint effort so I want to 

thank all the staff for their 
contribution to the 

amazing results and the 
parents/carers for the 
support that they have 
given throughout their 

Books going home 

The children will be bringing their books 
home on Wednesday 23rd July. This is a 
chance for you to have a look back on all 

the progress and hard work that they have 
done this year. Please can you make sure 

that the children 
bring into school a 
carrier bag on that 

day in order for them 
to take the books 

home. 
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Kind regards,      
    Pete Cope                           	 	

	 	 and the Etchells staff

Care for Calais 

On Thursday this week, Rob from the charity 
Care for Calais came to deliver an assembly 
to our Year 1-6 children. The main theme of 

the assembly was to discuss the work that the 
charity does for refugees. This was to support 

the work that the school completed during 
Refugee Week. The children asked some 
thoughtful questions and understood the 

importance of 
being kind to 

anyone, 
regardless of 
where they 
have come 

from.

Art Exhibition 

During our open evening this week, 
the children from each group 

displayed their art in the hall for 
parents/carers to see. There was a 

mixture of both 2D and 3D art, 
ranging from colouring booklets to 

3D models of hats. 

It was a lovely opportunity for the 
children to share their art work and 
show how much progress they have 
made this year. It brought a colour 

and vibrancy our open evening and it 
was lovely to see the children’s faces 

when they saw their artwork 

Attendance 

Here are the top three classes this week for 
attendance. Well done to for having the highest 

attendance this week. 

Please look at the School Hall window to see a full 
list of classes attendance this week. 

Class Attendance

1M 98.9%

3/4C 98.8%

EYWL 98.3%

Lateness 

Please can I remind all parents/carers 
to ensure that your child is in school 
on time. The number of latenesses 

recently have really increased and this 
causes extra stress and work for the 

school office. I understand that at 
times this is avoidable but we are 

noticing the same children turning up 
late each day. 


